
TechnipFMC Awarded Contract for the Statoil Snorre Expansion Project in the North Sea

December 21, 2017

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Dec. 21, 2017-- TechnipFMC (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) (NYSE: FTI)
(PARIS: FTI) has been awarded an Engineering, Procurement & Construction (EPC) contract by Statoil for the Snorre Expansion Project.

The Snorre Expansion contract covers the delivery of subsea production systems and includes 6 subsea templates and subsea production equipment.
Snorre is located in the Tampen area of the North Sea and has been producing oil and gas since August 1992.

Hallvard Hasselknippe, President Subsea Projects at TechnipFMC, commented: “TechnipFMC has delivered subsea equipment to Snorre since the
field started production. We are happy to continue supporting Statoil on the Snorre field, extending the production for another 20 years.”

Important Information for Investors and Securityholders

Forward-Looking Statement

This release contains "forward-looking statements" as defined in Section 27A of the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section
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